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As the mother of a shooter who killed three innocent people with his AR15  (Noah 

Harpham, Colorado Springs 2015 Halloween) I am writing to support HB 3076. I beg 

of you to consider how important it is keep guns out of the wrong hands--hands that 

turned out to be my son's when he had his first ever manic psychotic break. He was 

able to procure his guns way too easily, and then open carry laws kept the police 

from sending anyone out when a neighbor complained about the armed "scary man." 

Ten minutes later, my son and three other people were dead. Thanks for your 

consideration. Heather Kopp (719-522-3014).  


